
 
 

 

 
 
 

CITY CLERKS 
GOVERNANCE AND PROTOCOL SERVICES 
 
 
 
 
2020 May 17 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE SELECTION COMMITTEE FOR THE INTEGRITY 
COMMISSIONER  

 
 
Please be advised that the Regular Meeting of the Selection Committee for the Integrity 
Commissioner scheduled for Tuesday, 2020 May 19, has been cancelled. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Selection Committee for the Integrity Commissioner is scheduled to 
be held at the Call of the Chair. 
 
 
Thank you for marking your calendars accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
May Ann Cario 
A/Legislative Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 


